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We've had a slightly grey and chilly start to 
the summer term but we have plenty of
reasons to look forward to lots of fun 
ahead! Once again we have a term packed 
with great events, some of which will be 
brand new to Carrington and we have great 
hopes that they will raise lots of funds for 
the schools and be very enjoyable too! 

We ended last term on a (chocolate) high, 
with a brilliant Film Night and Disco, both 
big favourites of the children and a 
scrummy Easter raffle. All the events were 
hugely successful and we're grateful to all 
the parents and staff who organised, 
volunteered at and supported these events. 

We have just as many exciting events 
coming up too, including the Circus - which 
promises to be a night full of amazing 
tricks, crazy stunts and fantastic food and 
drink. 

If you have already bought tickets please 
contact us to collect them. If you haven't 
bought tickets yet, there are some 
remaining that will be sold on the night.
Gates open at 4.30pm. See you there! 

Recent Fundraising£

£498

£345

£92

Easter Disco

Easter Raffle

Bag2School

£378 Film Night

Email: carringtonpta@gmail.com Find us on Facebook: Carrington Schools PTA

Many thanks to Annabel 
Osborne, Liz Chapman, staff 
and helpers.

A huge thank you to Ricarda 
Nunn, staff and helpers.

Big thanks to Jo Goggin and 
Faye Lockhart for organising 
and to Total Tutoring 
(totaltutoring.co.uk) for their 
very generous sponsorship.

Massive thanks to Sam Ward 
for organising the collection. 
The next collection will be 
22nd June.

Ice lollies will be sold in the
playground after school every 
Friday after half term. The first 
sign that summer's almost here! 
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Some of the projects your 
donations helped to fund£

Forest School 
developments

Shakespeare 
Workshop

Resources for ARP, 
Science and Music

4 Mini iPads

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

We also have our annual Summer Fayre 
fast approaching. All of the stalls have now 
been allocated to classes so please speak 
to your rep to find out which one your class 
is running this year - they will need your 
help! Look out for letters coming home 
after half term about donations and helping
on the day! 

We've also been busy putting your hard 
earned funds to good use and have been 
delighted to see some really great projects 
get funded. Along with those listed, we 
have funded a brand new £12,000 reading 
scheme that has been implemented at the 
Junior School and a £1,000 Lions of 
Zululand workshop which seems to have 
been a massive hit with the Infant School! 
These are such a good reminder of why all 
the fundraisers are so important and the 
wonderful impact they can have on the 
experiences our children have at the 
schools. Thanks to you all!

SUNDAY 9 JULY

Summer Fayre

THURSDAY 18 MAY

Happy's Circus
Email: carringtonpta@gmail.com Find us on Facebook: Carrington Schools PTA

Summer Fayre Meeting 
7th June 
7.30pm The Stag pub


